
June 17th - 21st Week at a Glance
Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday PAC Popsicle sale after school by the portables

Thursday

Friday Frozen Yogurt Treat Day

Movie Night from 3:00 pm - 5:00 pm
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Kathy Pantaleo
Principal

Leah Scharf
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 -10:25 - Recess

11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

2:45  - Dismissal

Important Dates!
June 21 Frozen Yogurt Day

June 21 Movie Night 3:00 pm - 
5:00 pm

June 25 Summary of Learning 
Posted / Sent Home

June 26 Grade 7 Farewell 
Assembly

June 27 Year End Assembly

June 28 No School - First Day of 
Summer Vacation

July 2nd  
- 5th

School Office Open 
from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

August 
26th 

School Office re-opens 
for the 24/25 school 
year

Dear Families,


We’ve received some questions about how families can continue the conversations 
at home about body science after last week’s Salema Noon presentations. Schools 
offer these presentations to students every two years so that children are hearing 
age appropriate content that aligns with the curriculum. The presentations are 
created to help children learn about consent and the facts about body science from 
an expert. There is concern that children are looking up information on their own 
on the internet, sharing what they’ve found with their peers, which may not be 
presented well or be accurate.


 If you would like to learn more about the curriculum, you can click on this link 
HERE. 


If you would like to learn more about the content of the presentations you can click 
on this link HERE. 


Finally, The Awesome Animal Academy school club led by Ms. Stephanie and Mrs. 
Wong is hosting their annual fundraiser during lunch time next Mon-Wed outside 
the portables. The AAA members will be selling their creations for $1 each 
including: bracelets, buttons, and small clay and felt animals.  Please bring your 
loonies and toonies to support local animals; all proceeds go directly to Richmond’s 
SPCA branch. Thank you!


If you have any questions or concerns, please email Kathy Pantaleo at 
kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca.


Wishing you all the best,


Kathy Pantaleo and Leah Scharf


Brighouse Newsletter 

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/curriculum/physical-health-education
https://www.saleemanoon.com/workshops/body-science-at-school/
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